Follow-up on Sponsorship

Dear [Recipient's Name],

I hope this message finds you well. I am writing to follow up regarding our recent sponsorship
collaboration for [Event/Project Name]. We are grateful for your support and would love to hear
your feedback.

Your insights are invaluable to us as we strive to improve our future initiatives. If you could take
a few moments to answer the following questions, it would be greatly appreciated:

How did you find the overall experience of the sponsorship?
Were your expectations met regarding visibility and engagement?
What aspects of the collaboration did you find most beneficial?

Is there anything we could improve for future sponsorships?

Thank you for your time and support. We look forward to your thoughts!

Best regards,

[Your Name]

[Your Position]

[Your Organization]

[Your Contact Information]



